
 

Greetings  

From 

the heartland… 

 

Omaha, Nebraska! 

OMA Chapter was founded in 1983 

and although we’ve never had a 

large local membership, we have 

coordinated and hosted our 

“flight to the north pole” for the 

Past 30+ years. 

We welcome anyone in the area 

to join us...for further                 

information, please email: 

THEsilverliners@MYyahoo.com 

attn.:  oma chapter 


